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Walk on Wednesdays (WoW) Scheme 

Dear Parents 
 
The school currently runs the Walk On Weekdays Scheme (WOW). The scheme was instigated by 
the Borough and is already in place in many schools throughout Kensington and Chelsea. Girls who 
take part receive a badge each month to celebrate their efforts! 
 
The idea behind the scheme is provide an incentive for pupils to walk or scoot either all or part of the 
way to/from school each day. We have also decided to include public transport such as buses or the 
underground. 
 
Obviously, it may be difficult for many of you to walk all the way to school/home, so we have decided 
that in order to qualify for the scheme you and your daughter/s need to walk for a minimum of 5 
minutes either to school or from school each day. The map below shows the zone around the school 
which we have determined as an acceptable distance. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
If you would like to be involved in this worthwhile initiative, please return the form below  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 

Dominic Tucker 
Head of Lower School 
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